
Hurley Elementary Middle School’s Drama Team presented, “A Cinderella 

Christmas” on December 20, 2016.  The performance was a huge success with 

students performing in front of a full audience.  The classic Cinderella story 

took on new meaning as Santa and the Reindeer made a special appearance 

to ensure Cinderella made it to the ball.    The play was directed by Mrs. Vicki 

Potter and Ms. Lee Anna Horne and supported by the Boys and Girls Club of 

Central Appalachia.   

 

 

 

 


